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Dear colleagues! Dear friends!

In my short message to you I would like to thank all of you, and, in the
first place, the speakers, for your coming here and taking part in the Confer-
ence «Problems of Theoretical and Mathematical Physics», dedicated to the 95th
anniversary of N.N. Bogolyubov.

More than 120 scientists from Belgium, Belarus, Brazil, Bulgaria, Denmark,
Egypt, France, Georgia, Germany, Iran, Italy, JINR, Kazakhstan, Poland, Rus-
sia, Ukraine, the USA have taken part in the Bogolyubov Conference. There
were more than 60 talks presented here, covering a wide range of the problems
in mathematics and nonlinear mechanics, quantum field theory and elementary
particle physics, statistical physics and kinetics.

Unfortunately, many participants were not able to have a floor for their talks
because of very limited time of the schedule in the Conference programme. We
shall take it into account for the next conferences.

I would like to express special thanks to our sponsoring institutions whose
help and financial support made the Conference possible, namely the UNESCO-
Regional Bureau for Science in Europe (ROSTE), the Russian Foundation for Ba-
sic Research, the special programmes of JINR in theoretical physics, Heisenberg-
Landau and Bogolyubov-Infeld ones, the support extended by the Joint Institute
for Nuclear Research.

1 would also like to thank all the members of the Organizing Committee and
all the staff of V. A.Steklov Mathematical Institute of the Russian Academy of
Sciences and the Joint Institute for Nuclear Research — without helping of those
the Conference would not be successful. We have no doubt that the participants
have found the Conference, its scientific programme as interesting and useful with
new insights into problems where N. N. Bogolyubov made the basic statement. In
a week, in Kyiv there will be the continuation of Bogolyubov’s days in 2004, the
Bogolyubov Kyiv Conference.

In conclusion, let me thank you again, say good bye and allow me to express
the hope to meet you again at our conferences in the future.

The Bogolyubov Conference is over. Thanks a lot for all of you!
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